
JOHN YOUNG 
COMMITTEES:14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS 

RULES
JOINT COMMITTEE

ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongre= of tile *Initeb States
Ploade of 3Kepresentatibes

raasibington, 19.€. 20515
August 21, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
Dear Dr. Hector:

I am in receipt of four recent letter requesting my assistance
in obtaining copies of the report to the Congress on the U.S. Parti-cipation in the U.N. for the years of 1971, 1972 and 1973·

I am enclosing copies for 197I and 1972, however, State Officialshave advised me that the 1973 report has not been published yet. Pleasebe assured that I will keep your request in mind and contact the State
Department again in an effort to obtain the 1973 report for you.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Encl.


